OHSU

General Information and Resources

December 2006

I have some updates to share with students starting Jan. 2007 and apologize in advance if this has already been communicated. 

 

1)  I'm very pleased to share that OHSU Rehab is piloting a program to cover the cost of a mass-transit pass (light rail, bus) good anytime during your stay here (not just to and from campus)!   Angela La Marsh will be sharing more information about that program as we work out the details over the next few weeks.   Your OHSU ID will also get you on the new Tram, running between the Center for Health and Healing and the hospital.    As you are aware, most staff either bicycle to work or take mass transit; parking is expensive and very limited on the hill, and more expensive however more available at the Center for Health and Healing.   

 

2)  FYI you must schedule your drug test within 2 days of getting a notice from OHSU (confirmed testing site, etc.).  I do recognize that we had a transition on this end with the CCCE duties and that may have added to a delay.   If that is the case, please accept my apologies but regardless we may have to have you repeat the test.   We are working with administration to get that answer and will be in touch w/ you if you are one of the students who had a delay of greater than 2 days.  

 

3)  Housing ... just in case I did not share these resources with you .... 

 

http://psu.housingnorthwest.org/
 

or http://www.ohsu.edu/academic/acad/housing/apartment.html 

 

Happy holidays! 

 

Michael Rennick, MPH, PT
Inpatient Rehabilitation Manager
Oregon Health and Sciences University
UHS-11
3181 SW Sam Jackson Park Rd.
Portland, OR  97239-3098 
503-494-3163

